
 
 

Week ending 
16/03/18

Daisy Class
Spring!

Spring!
We have begun to celebrate 

the start of spring and thought 
about why we love this season. 
We have looked at colourful 

flowers, beautiful blossom and 
baby animals and the things we 

enjoy most about spring.

Parents Evening

A final reminder to please 
book your appointment for 

either the 19th, 21st or 
22nd March. If you are not 
sure how to do this please 

speak to the office. 

Number of the week
This week we have been 

counting, counting, counting. 
We looked at the number 4 and 
we were all very excited that it 
was our special number as we 

are 4 years old or will be 
turning 4 this year! 

Stay and Play

Thank you to all of the 
parents/carers who stayed 
and played this week. The 
daisies had so much fun 

playing with their grown ups 
and showing them around 

Daisy class. 

Sound of the week

This week we learnt the 'd' 
sound and thought of lots of 

fantastic words that start with 
the 'd' sound. Daddy, dinosaur, 

dragon, dinner, dog and 
daffodils! Have a go at writing 

a 'd' with your grown up.  

Eggs!

Very soon the living eggs will 
be arriving at Fern Hill and 
we will be able to visit them 

and watch the little eggs 
hatch into tiny chicks. We 
are so excited for their 

arrival!! 


